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We would like you to help us welcome  

our new staff member, TRACY PICOUYE.  

Tracy started at the Credit Union on 

Sept. 12, 2022 as a member service rep.   

Stop in and say hi!  Tracy is ready and  

willing to assist you!!  

 

WELCOME TRACY!!! 

*************************************** 

               PRUD’HOMME ATM  

The Prud’homme ATM is now  

operational and ready to use.  

********************************** 

           CREDIT UNION DAY 

         THURS., OCT 20, 2022 

           
 

We will be celebrating Credit Union 

Day on Thursday, Oct. 20, 2022, 

from 10 am to 2 pm at the Bruno 

Senior Citizen’s Friendship Centre. 

 

The Prud’homme office will also be 

hosting Credit Union Day in their 

office from 9 am to 12 noon.   

 

There will be coffee, juice, donuts 

and muffins to enjoy!! Come in and 

join us and enter your name for a 

door prize at each office as well!!    

http://www.brunocu.com/


        Bruno Credit Union                            

          Announcements 

 

         The Credit Union in Bruno  

and Prud’homme will be closed on 

Friday, September 30, 2022 for 

National Truth and Reconciliation 

Day.   

 

As a way to honour survivors, their 

families and communities, 

employees of the Bruno Credit 

Union will take training on 

Reconciliation Education and 

Indigenous Awareness.   

 

UPDATE TO BRANCH HOURS: 

Effective Oct. 3, 2022, our Bruno 

Branch will be open during the 

lunch hour.  Our new hours will  

be: 

          Monday to Friday 

              9 am to 4 pm 

********************************* 

     RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 
         BRUNO CREDIT UNION 
Pioneer Park 
Bruno Bible Camp 
Prud’homme Museum 
Prud’homme Fire Hall 
Bruno Fire Dept. 
Bruno Golf Club 
********************************************* 

 

      
 
             THANK YOU JADYN!! 
 
Jadyn Borstmayer was our summer 
student and has now completed her time 
with us and has now started studies at 
the U of S.  Good luck in your studies, 
Jadyn and thanks again for being so 
helpful over the summer!! 
************************************************* 

      
THANKS, MEGAN for working for the 
Bruno Credit Union.  Megan has decided 
not to return to work after her maternity 
leave.  We appreciate the time you spent 
with us and hope the best for you and 
your family in the future!!  We will miss 
you!! 
**************************************************                                            
             BACK TO SCHOOL 
 
Wishing all the students, teachers, 
support staff, parents and families all 
the best in the return to school and its 
activities.  It often is a very busy 
September as everyone gets into their 
new schedules.  Stay safe and 
appreciate the fact that we have a school 
in our community.  Stop and thank a 
teacher or associate today! You’ll 
always remember that favourite 
teacher!!*********************************** 

 


